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Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Congratulations on securing a place at Wath Academy! 
 
I am delighted that your child has been offered a place at Wath Academy from September 2022.  
 
During the next few months, a representative from the academy will visit your child at their primary school to share 
important information about our academy and how best to prepare for joining us in September.  
 
You will have received your letter offering you a place with us from the Admissions Department at the Local Authority.  
The transition from primary to secondary school is an exciting time and students (and parents!) can have lots of questions 
and queries about the move. Over the coming months, there will be several events to help students have a successful 
transition from their primary school to Wath Academy. In May, you will receive a Year 6 Induction Pack which will provide 
you and your child with all the information needed for a successful transition. 
 
Please enjoy the Welcome and Activities pack included in the golden envelope. This can also be found on the Wath Academy 
website, www.wathacademy.com/nationalofferday22. Please encourage your child to work through the activities and enter 
the competitions. We also have an extra competition where if you upload a photo or video of your child opening their 
envelope you will be entered into a free prize draw!! Please include your child’s name and which primary school they attend 
on the email. All competition entries should be emailed to y6transition@wathacademy.com. 
 
Data Collection Form 
 
This form is our primary source of information. It is essential that this form is filled out carefully; without it your child’s 
details cannot be added to the academy roll. Please use the QR code below to access the form or alternatively the form can 
be found by visiting, www.wathacademy.com/nationalofferday22. Please read all of the information carefully and if you 
have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 

 
    

More information will follow regarding the Induction days and Year 6 Parents’ evening expected to take place in the Summer 
term. The Induction days will ensure students have time to familiarise themselves with the building, academy procedures 
and experience lessons across the wide range of subjects they will be studying. The Parents’ evening will be an opportunity 
to meet your child’s tutor, Academic and Pastoral Year Leader and the Senior Leadership Team. 
 
Yours sincerely 
                 
 
                                        
Mrs R Gillatt                                  Mr P Senior 
Associate Assistant Vice Principal                     KS3 Manager 
Y6-Y7 Transition Lead   
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